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Date: 7/01/13 

 
 
 
Dear HydraMaster Equipment Owner, 
 
Included in this mailing is important information concerning your HydraMaster 
equipment. HydraMaster will at times correspond with you directly about 
important safety, reliability, or performance issues. Please take the time to read 
the correspondence carefully and take the necessary actions.  
 
If you own more than one piece of HydraMaster equipment, multiple copies of the 
Product Support Bulletin (PSB) may be included along with a list of the serial 
numbers that this PSB applies to. After considering the content of the PSB, insert 
it into you equipment owner manual for future reference. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this correspondence please contact your 
HydraMaster Customer Service Representative at the number listed below or 
visit our website at www.hydramaster.com. 
 
 
 
Thank you for choosing HydraMaster as your source for professional cleaning 
products 



 

HydraMaster (P) 800.333.4757     (F) 800.426.4225 

 

Product Support Bulletin 

    

To: HydraMaster Customer 

Document #: PSB-46006 Effective Date: Jul 1, 2013 

Title: CDS 4.8 Salsa Exhaust Hose 

 

 

The 3” formed rubber hose used in the CDS exhaust system was changed in September 

2012 due to supplier quality issues. We recently discovered that some units shipped from 

HydraMaster between September 2012 and April 2013 may have contained the older 

hose in the install kit. The hoses can be identified as follows: 

 

• There are two of these hoses, both located behind the vans driver’s seat. One on 

the inlet to the Salsa heat exchanger, between the blower and the Salsa unit. The 

other is on the opposite side of the heat exchanger (outlet). 

• The correct hose is a Goodyear hose that can be identified by the engraved 

description in the hose “AUDY >EPDM< 13031A”  

• The incorrect hose is made by Gates, it will either have “1ZF14XJM” printed on 

it or nothing at all. 

 

Due to the potential for failure and damage to other components we ask that you please 

inspect the inlet and outlet hose on your CDS unit to verify that it has the correct hose. If 

your unit is equipped with the incorrect hose, or you cannot easily identify the markings 

on the hose, please contact your local HydraMaster distributor for assistance. 

 

 


